
 
School Term and  

Holiday Dates  
 
 

Autumn Term 2023 

Autumn Half Term 

Monday 23rd October – Friday 
3rd November 2023 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
21st December 2023  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Spring Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 8th January 2024 

Spring Half Term 

Monday 12th February – Friday 
16th February 2024 

Last Day of Term – Thursday 
28th March 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

Summer Term 2024 

Children return to school on 
Monday 15th April 2024 

Summer Half Term 

Monday 27th May – Friday 31st 
May 2024 

Last Day of Term – Wednesday 
24th July 2024   

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: Monday 
6th May 2024 
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Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  
admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the web-
site: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  

Check out our class blog site: 
www.standrewsallstars.com 

As you are aware our afterschool club is now being handled by 
BA Academy.  Activities will continue to run from 3.30—4.30 pm 
on site and 6 O’clock club is still available from Monday to Friday. 
 
Breakfast Club is still run by the school. 

 
From now, until further notice, all state funded 
school children in London, will be entitled to a free 
school meal. 
 
Please remember that your child does not need to 
bring a packed lunch to school.  At the moment, 
many of our children bring a packed lunch to school, 
because it is fashionable. 
 
Meals served at school are both tasty and nutritious, 
so why not take up the offer and save yourself some 
money and time? 

Tuesday 12th September—9.00 am 

Year 1 and Year 2 

Wednesday 13th September—9.00 am 

Year 3 and Year 4 

Thursday 14th September—3.00 pm 

Reception Class and Year 6 

Friday 15th September— 9.00 am 

Year 5 

We hope you all had a  
wonderful summer and 
would like to welcome all  
of our children and families 
back to St Andrew’s.  
 
We have organised  
Welcome Meetings to take 
place next week. 
 
They will be held in your 
child’s classroom. 
 
Please see the timetable 
here. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Please support our Miss Plumridge as she attempts to raise  

money for Kings College Hospital Charity, by entering an 18 mile 

sponsored walk. 
 

You can donate to her JustGiving page using the link below. 
 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/greathospitalhike202318-marieplumridge?
utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=greathospitalhike2023

18-marieplumridge&utm_campaign=pfp-
email&utm_term=6e6e845d38fe49fb82a2c3ec908bf4c2 

 

Donating through JustGiving is simple, fast and totally secure.  

All proceeds are sent directly to the charity. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM 
 

Our children look great in their uniform. Thank you for making every effort to get them back 
to school looking so smart...despite the hot weather! 

To remind you: 
 All children should be wearing black shoes. Trainers, Crocs or soft canvas footwear are 

 not permitted. 

 No jewellery, other than plain stud earrings, is permitted - this is for health and safety 

 reasons. Necklaces, chains, hoop earrings and bracelets can easily be pulled and could cause injury. 

 Nail varnish and lip gloss are not permitted! 

 All children should have a school PE kit, that is a gold t-shirt with the school logo and 

 navy blue shorts or jogging bottoms. Children are not permitted to wear branded sports clothing. 

 
If you are struggling with the cost of school uniform please speak to us. 

We may be able to help. 

Our value this term is KINDNESS 
 

What is the true meaning of kindness? 
 

Kindness is the quality of being generous, 
helpful, and caring about other people. 

Kindness often means putting other 
people’s needs before our own. 

 
Always be kind to each other  

and yourself. 

BIRTHDAYS 
 

We love to celebrate your child’s birthday in 
school by singing happy birthday or making a 

little fuss of them on their special day, however, 
please do not send in birthday cakes for us to cut 
up or party bags and party invitations for us to 

hand out. 
 

Sadly, in a very busy school day we just do not 
have time to do this. We also feel that for some  

families it is an extra pressure to provide  
something for the whole class. 

 
In addition, we have to be very mindful of our  
children with allergies. We take great care to 

ensure that their needs are met at lunchtime and 
we cannot distribute cakes and sweets in party 

bags for this reason. 
 

Thank you, as always, for your co-operation 
and understanding. 
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